
From: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/11/2014 3:50:23 PM
Subject: FW: Commerce Department revised agency budget plan

 
 
From: Tony Denny [mailto:tony@tonydenny.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 3:25 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: Fwd: Commerce Department revised agency budget plan
 
 
The Council on Competitiveness in the Commerce request is on page 26. B-9 
 
See the note below. 


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kyle Michel <kmichel@michellawfirm.com>

Date: June 11, 2014 at 12:53:40 PM GMT-5

To: Tony Denny <tony@tonydenny.com>

Subject: Commerce Department revised agency budget plan

Tony:
 
Commerce put the request for Council on Competitiveness in its revised budget plan in late 
November or early December.  It is on the Office of State Budget website under "current budget 
plans"
 
Commerce's current request is at the link.  Council on Competitiveness starts on page B-9 for 
$400,000 (Senate added to it).
 
http://www.budget.sc.gov/webfiles/OSB/budget%20plans/P32_FY_2014-15_REV.pdf

__ 
Kyle G. Michel

803-708-0876

803-546-2458 - cell
www.michellawfirm.com
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